
September 14, 2020

Dear SMS Families, 

On behalf of the South Middle School administration, faculty and staff, we cordially 

invite you to attend our Virtual Open House which will be held for grades 6, 7, and 8 on 

Tuesday, September 22nd.  Parents/Guardians will follow an abbreviated “A” Day class 

schedule.  This year will be different and we will be utilizing Google Classroom to allow 

you to virtually navigate your child’s schedule. Please follow the steps below in order to 

access the scheduled Google Meets that will be held by your child’s teachers:

1. Have your child log into

https://classroom.google.com/


Please review the concepts below.

● Parent Portal:  If you have not already signed up for Parent Portal, 
please email the following grade level assistant and you will be 
contacted for a virtual appointment.

● /]D]]L#QHFVG�QHW����WK�JUDGH

● /PH\HUV#QHFVG�QHW�����WK�JUDGH
● QSHGUD]DQHJURQ#QHFVG�QHW���WK�JUDGH

�,I�\RX�KDYH�PRUH�WKDQ�RQH�VWXGHQW�SOHDVH�RQO\�HPDLO�RQH�JUDGH�OHYHO�DVVLVWDQW�

Parent/Teacher Conferences:  Open House is a time for parents/guardians to meet the 

teachers working with their child.  Any discussion regarding an individual student’s 

progress is reserved for the Parent/Teacher Conferences.  If you would like to meet a 

specific teacher that is not on the A Day schedule please send an email to the teacher.  

South Middle School Staff/Faculty Directory.

Open House will follow an “A” day schedule.  Please refer to the schedule 

for your child’s respective grade level when accessing your child’s Google 

classroom/meets.

mailto:Lzazzi@necsd.net
mailto:Lmeyers@necsd.net
mailto:npedrazanegron@necsd.net
/staffdirectory.php?Location=SMS


https://forms.gle/2CUdPbrpFqSr6yBNA


Complete this form if interested in joining. 

https://forms.gle/2CUdPbrpFqSr6yBNA

